
 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

School District 45, DuPage County 
Villa Park, Illinois 

 
 
Subject: ​ Accept Box Truck Bid 
Date: ​ ​ August 19, 2025 
 
 
It is recommended by the Superintendent that the Board of Education accept the Box Truck Bid 
from Spirit Ford Dundee in the amount of $102,725. 
 
The District published a Legal Notice to bid for a new Box Truck in the Daily Herald on July 24, 
2025. Two (2) companies submitted a bid at the bid opening held Tuesday, August 5, 2025.  
 
 

 
The submitted bids were analyzed in accordance with the prepared bid specifications. Spirit 
Ford Dundee was the lowest, responsive, responsible bidder.   
 
 

Vendor Base Bid 
 

Notes 

Bob Maxey Ford Bid Withdrawn Could not meet bid specs 

Spirit Ford Dundee $102,725 With $4,000 Trade-In 

   


